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Monday 3rd December 2018
Dear Parent/Carer 

Rotary Carol Concert – Key Stage Two

We have been invited to take part in the Rotary Carol Concert, which takes place at the Methodist Chapel, Market Rasen, on Monday 10th December at 7.00pm.  We will meet the children at the Chapel around 6.45p.m and hand them back to parents around 8.15 p.m.  

Due to the time of the event this will only be open to children in Key Stage Two. Children who attend will need to wear full school uniform please.

It is usually a very festive occasion, with musical offerings from many different sections of the community. We have been asked to contribute a song to the proceedings and, if he has time, there may well be a very special visitor! 

We would love as many pupils as possible to join us on this evening. Please complete the reply slip on the newsletter that was sent home at the beginning of term or contact the school to confirm your child’s attendance.
Yours sincerely

Rhiannon Morgan
Head of School 


 Our Key  Values:        
 Commitment to Achieve,     Caring,      Respect,        Co-operation,      Happiness,      Independence
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